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From: phil dowson  
Sent: 28 March 2018 19:56
To: General
Subject: Planning Application
 
 
Reference NYM/2017/0338FL &NYM/20170365/LB FAO  Mrs Ailsa Teasdale.
 
Dear Madam,
This is a supporting letter with regards to ‘construction of a single storey rear extension at School
House Farm, Aislaby.
I have been and looked at the property, and think Mr. Wilson has done a marvellous job
matching the stone work, roof and windows in with the existing building. I have looked at your
proposed plans and can’t understand why you want to change a slate roof for onduline
sheets.!!!!!!
I have also noted that the extension is not visible from any direction, and any neighbours within
the vicinity have not objected.
Mr Wilsons failing health is the main priority and this matter is unjustified.
Don’t you think Public Money could be better spent elsewhere by the National Park.
Yours.
Mr. P. Dowson.
58, Main Road,
Aislaby,
Whitby,
North Yorkshire.
YO21 1SW
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